
Dog Park Committee Minutes 
August 5, 2021 

 
The Dog Park Committee met on Thursday, August 5, 2021 at 6:30pm. Present were Andy 
Kelchen, Riley Rausch, Ed Recker, Amy Kurt, Hailey Rausch, Lisa Manternach, Tiffany Koos, 
and the City Administrator, Deanna McCusker.  
 
The Committee reviewed a couple of locations including the old sewer plant and the proposed 
Oak Hill park area. The area was walked and discussed. The old sewer plant has an existing 
fence but dirt would need to be brought in and some leveling. We would need to add a water 

fountain. The items at the old sewer plant would need to be moved. Grants will be reviewed to 

purchase other items for the dog park. The committee reviewed the proposed Oak Hill park area 

and this would be a good location as well. The committee likes the idea of moving fast on this 

project, but committee members want to do the project right the first time.  

 

Some things will be reviewed and grants will be reviewed and applied for as deadlines approach. 
 
With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 7:30pm. 
 
 
 
  
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


